GREEN OAKS GOLF CLUB

326 GREEN OAKS DRIVE

662 328 3879

NEWSLETTER DECEMBER, 2012

We hope everyone had a happy Thanksgiving and that you did not eat too much. The weather is cooling down quite a bit, so when you play bundle up. You can always take clothes off as you warm up.

Wayne, Arl, and Virginia have already started getting the course ready for the Spring. The course is holding up well with the cooler weather and it is staying dry. Your help in keeping the course clean, sanding your divots and repairing your ball marks will go a long way in helping to keep it looking good.

The Club Championship was held the 3rd and 4th of November with people from the age of 14 thru 73 participating. Dana Studdard won with a score of 72 – 71total 143.

Congratulations Dana.

The Ladies of Green Oaks (LOGO) will have their Christmas Party on December 11 at 6:30PM. All the Ladies of Green Oaks are invited, you don't have to play golf to come. Please bring a covered dish and a wrapped Christmas Ornament \$10.00 or less and enjoy a good time.

We are getting into full swing of the Holidays if you have company coming to stay with you bring them out to play a round of golf, they would really enjoy the relaxation from the hustle and bustle of the season.

The college football second season is starting now with all the Bowl Games and BCS Championship come out and join your friends, make new friends and watch your team compete. If you don't care about football come on out and enjoy yourself.

The tournament season is over and will be kicking off in the Spring. If you would like to be on the Tournament Committee please let the people in the Pro Shop know.

Our dining room is for rent for your Holiday parties. The price is \$75.00 for members and \$125.00 for non-members plus a \$100.00 clean-up fee if we have to clean it up.

May you have a MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A SAFE AND HAPPY NEW YEAR.

Internet: www.greenoaksgolf.com Facebook: Green Oaks Golf Club Twitter: @greenoaksgolf